
 
 
 
 
 
Fall 2018 
 
 
Dear Coach/Manager, 
 
If you require early passcards or roster for a pre-season tournament, OR have applied for a 
tournament pending acceptance, please complete this form, attach a check for $50.00 made 
payable to the MSPSP, and return it with your team registration packet. 
 
 ALL EARLY PASSCARD REQUESTS SHOULD BE SUBMITTED AT THE 
TIME OF REGISTRATION. 
 
Early passcard distribution (digital) will be on July 26th, 2018. Passcards will be sent to club / 
team officials. Other arrangements can be made with MSPSP to pick up passcards 
earlier if necessary. 
 
 

Request For Early Passcards and Team Roster 
 

 
  Age Group:  
 
  Gender: 
 
  Team Name: 
 
  Coach Name: 
 
   
 
 


